

## ASH MANOR SCHOOL

Manor Road Ash Surrey GU12 6QH Telephone (01252) 353900 Facsimile (01252) 353908 Headteacher: A Bailey BSc, PGCE, NPQH



23rd February 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

I am delighted to be writing to you to offer you the opportunity to purchase a Class of 2024 Leavers' Hoodie for your child.

We are working with Fizz Hoodies, the UK's premier supplier of Leavers' Hoodies, and are eagerly anticipating what is sure to be a wonderful keepsake to celebrate their time at the school.

The Hoodies will have a large '24' print on the back, containing the names of all students in the Year Group and will also feature an embroidered logo on the front. Students can pick from a variety of 11 different Hoodie styles and a range of 86 different colours. Students will also have the opportunity to personalise their Hoodie with a nickname should they wish at a small additional cost.

## Consent to use student names

We require consent for forenames and surnames to appear on the Hoodies. This should be done via your Wisepay account and we ask for all parents/carers to respond, even if you are not purchasing a Hoodie, stating whether they give consent or not for their child's name to be on the Hoodie by **Thursday 14<sup>th</sup> March 2024**.

## **Ordering and Paying for Hoodies**

All of the students have the opportunity to purchase a Hoodie. It is essential that the orders are placed in plenty of time so that they do not miss out. **There will only be one order**; students will **not** be able to place orders after **Thursday 11<sup>th</sup> April 2024.** 

To place an order, please visit the following website: https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk/

Our School Unique ID is: 24708YR11

You will be asked to choose the style, colour and size of the Hoodie. You will also be able to add a nickname at this stage before proceeding to pay.

When ordering, please check the size guide on the website and follow the guidance. All items are bespoke and the supplier therefore cannot offer exchanges or returns.

All orders must be placed before **Thursday 11<sup>th</sup> April 2024.** The school will not be ordering any spare Hoodies, so if your child later wishes they had ordered one once they see everyone's Hoodies, unfortunately it will be too late.

All orders will be delivered direct to school for collection. We will advise when this will be in due course.

Yours faithfully, Mr D Hicks Tutor of 11G1; Teacher of Maths; DofE Lead

www.ashmanorschool.com





